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Dear New Student Parents and Families: 

 

The Department of Safety and Security provides Dartmouth College with professional safety and 

security services that include incident response, investigation, and follow up of all security 

related matters that come to our attention. We strive to engage our community via education, 

information sharing and training programs, as our strongest ally in deterrence and prevention. 

The women and men of this department are dedicated to the Mission of the College and, as stated 

in our Mission Statement, to the maintenance of a campus environment that supports academic 

excellence, independent thought, and cultural collaboration. 

 

As a parent or guardians of our new students we encourage you to have frank conversations with 

your student about the risks of underage alcohol consumption, sexual assault, hazing and other 

prohibited activities that can occur on any college campus. Dartmouth takes these issues very 

seriously because they involve the safety of our students; and that is our greatest concern.  

 

New Hampshire laws pertaining to underage drinking, hazing, and sexual assault are strictly 

enforced by local law enforcement. Our department enforces all college policies with the safety 

and success of our students being our foremost concern. We are available to your student 24 

hours a day; every day. 

 

New students are often a bit overwhelmed with their first few weeks at college. Encourage them 

to contact our department for support and services whenever they are unsure of what to do in a 

particular instance. Our staff is very attuned to our students and we value and foster the positive 

relationship we have with the entire campus community.  

 

You will often hear that Dartmouth is a special place; its depth of character, traditions, diversity, 

commitment to academic excellence, as well as its beautiful natural surroundings contribute to 

making Dartmouth such an exemplary academic environment. We want your student to take full 

advantage of all Dartmouth has to offer, and in doing so we encourage them to take appropriate 

personal and collective precautions when living, learning, working, and playing at Dartmouth.      

 

Lastly, I want to invite you to contact our office if you have any questions or concerns during 

your Dartmouth students experience during the next four years. Please feel free to just stop in to 

say hello when you visit. We welcome you and your student to the Dartmouth community. 

Thank you for helping us to keep it safe.  

 

Harry Kinne 

  

Director of Safety and Security & College Proctor 

 

 



 


